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Date: July 20, 2024

Dear ,

The Big Bend Filipino-American Association, Inc. (BBFAA) is holding its annual “Pista sa
Nayon” festival on Saturday, November 9, 2024 from 10 am to 4:30 pm. As our event gets
bigger, we will have it at Tom Brown Park for the first time.

As a 501(c3) corporation, BBFAA which has been in existence for more than 40 years now is
engaged in various cultural, educational, and charitable projects both locally and internationally.
“Pista sa Nayon” festival features Filipino cultural extravaganza highlighting Philippine cultural
dances, performances, music, martial arts demonstrations, arts and crafts and the best of
Philippine cuisine. With more than 7000 islands, the Philippines has a unique and highly diverse
culture. This festival hopes to raise cultural awareness within the city and the surrounding
counties and foster better understanding between the local community and the Filipino-American
community. This is the 12 th Pista sa Nayon in public. The last festivals were successful and very
well attended. Our aim is to make this an annual event in Tallahassee and the surrounding
counties that everyone looks forward to and at the same time bring the community together to
enjoy the festivities.

In light of this, I am inviting you to be a sponsor of this event. While we can volunteer our time
and efforts to make this happen, we need the resources and support from the community to make
this happen. We would appreciate it very much if you can help us in this endeavor.

Attached is the sponsorship form. You can also visit our website at www.bbfaa.org to submit your
sponsorship payment online, although sending a check is better for less charges. Please provide a
logo/photo for your ads. Please submit your donations by September 30, 2024 for Gold and
Diamond sponsors to include on the poster & program or for other sponsors on October 20th so you
are included in the program as a sponsor.

If you have any questions, contact Lally Mosley, Event Chairperson at 850-766-0281.

Sincerely,

Michelle Riley,
Vice President, BBFAA

The BBFAA is a not-for-profit corporation under Internal Revenue Code 501(c)(3). Florida Dept. of Agriculture and Consumer Services registration number CH17243. All contributions are tax-deductible. A
copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free (800-435-7352) within the state. Reglstration does not imply



